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EOA CIRCULAR 51 

 
To all Homeowners and Residents,      15 July 2024 
      

 
Good day residents.  
 
Following the recent problems experienced with Ujams and the Foul smell on the 
Estate, an urgent Trustee Meeting was held on the 10th of July 2024, during which 
discussion were held and the discission was taken to proceed with litigation.  The 
Ministry of Environment has been approached in the matter.  The Ministry has recently 
on the 8 July 2024, conducted a site visit to both Ujams Waste Water Treatment Plant 
and Elisenheim Estate.  We await their feedback and report.   
 
We will keep you updated regarding the feedback and progress.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
ESTATE MANAGEMENT 
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